



To: All St. John's Meadows and Brickstone by St. John's Residents

Re: Precautions and Community Updates

Date: 3/17/2020

Dear Residents,

After meeting with the management team and reviewing precautionary steps recommended by the CDC, The New York State Office of the Department of Health and the Monroe County Department of Health we are now initiating the following, which will take effect on Thursday, March 19:

- All family members, home health aides, and St. John's staff members will be stopped and screened at the primary entrances of Briarwood, Chestnut Court, and Brickstone
- All other non- essential visitation is restricted
- All social recreation activities will be suspended indefinitely
- We request all residents who wish to gather for card games, movie viewing, or other social activities do so in numbers of 4 or less

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience.

Paul